PUMP STATION MAINTENANCE SERVICES, LLC.

February 15, 2022

City of Oakland Park

Attn: Albert Carbon — Public Works Director

3801 NE 5™ Avenue

Oakland Park, FL. 33334

Dear Mr. Carbon:

On March 31%, 2022 the “Lift Station Maintenance™ Contract, ITB# 021618 terminates.
As per Contract, I would like to offer our services for a two-year extension to the
Contract with no increases in the Contract prices. This will extend the Contract beginning
April 1, 2022 through March, 3151 2024. 1 believe that the City Council can approve such
a contract extension if it is in the “best interest of the City™.

If you have any questions please get back with me.

We appreciate working with the City, and look forward to your decision.

Cordially,

PUMP STATION MAINTENANCE SERVICES, LLC.

C

Curt Beadle — President
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